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Dedication

This year's Town Report is dedicated to James “Doc” Pilliod, who passed away on
Sunday, March 9, 2014 at the age of 83. A long-time resident of Belmont, his dedication to our
community and his service to the Lakes Region will long be remembered.

“Doc” and his wife Judy served on the Town’s Master Plan Transportation Sub-
Committee in the early 2000’s and Jim served as a NH State Representative, representing our
legislative district, from 1996 until 2012. He also served on numerous other committees and
boards advocating for mental health initiatives, child care and elderly affairs.

James “Doc” Pilliod
August 9, 1930 — March 9, 2014




